Trip Report 2000 Global Air & Space Meeting and Exhibit

I attended the AIAA Global Air & Space 2000 Meeting and Exhibit held May 10th  – 12th, in Crystal City Arlington Virginia.   The purpose of this activity was to provide me an opportunity to work with other AIAA members at the National level to enhance my visibility in the organization and to listen to state of the art lectures in my technical area.

The primary activity I was involved with was the XXX Committee meeting. This meeting was an opportunity to meet with the various Regional Directors, and Standing Committee Chairs and technical experts during several working sessions.  The primary thrust of these meetings was on how to develop the XXXX.  

A lot of discussion was generated on how to XXXXX.  Additionally, there were a couple of topics of concern/interest to XXX Company from the January meeting that were addressed as follows:

AIAA Services to Corporate Members: A proposal was put before the Internal Development Committee (IDC) to fund a marketing program to promote corporate member benefits.  The specific benefit being addressed was AIAA’s Aerospace Access Service.  An indexing and abstract service, that reviews approx. 3000 new technical publications each month.  This service is available as a bound document every month or online.  This is also served to various other services, such as Cambridge or Dialog.  The Society is looking for ways to ensure that Corporate Members are aware of this service at the appropriate level. (I.e. Tech Libraries, Research Centers, etc.)  The real benefit is the long-term plan to have this data available at a reduced rate via the web for corporate members.  A transaction based process with significant discounts is also being reviewed along side the subscription based plans.  (I participate as a voting member of this committee)

Technical Updates: During this conference I attended several XXX sessions and panel discussions. The technical content was excellent and the impact on my work is - 

I believe that my attendance at the conference supported the XXX Company’s goals in this area.  At the conference I made contact with many technical experts in my field and worked to develop and promote AIAA initiative that support the XXX Company’s goals and interests. I was also able to coordinate with the proper individuals within the society to arrange for team member training at the AIAA Aerospace Science Meeting in Reno next January .  In addition to these activities, I had the opportunity to meet with many of the current and future leaders of our industry.  On a personal level this continues to be a fantastic opportunity for me. 
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